
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ARCHERY CLUB 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Archery Club for Year 5 will be starting after school from 3.00 – 4.00 on Wednesday 

12th September.  If your child wishes to participate, they will be offered a block of 

sessions.   

 

For safety reasons, only 12 children will be taken for each block of sessions and must 

bring a tight fitting long sleeved top.  If they do not have this, they will not be able to take 

part. 

 

If your child has been successfully chosen for the first block starting on Wednesday 12th 

September, they will receive a letter of invite, if not, they will be placed on the waiting 

list.  All children who wish to participate will get an opportunity before the end of Year 

5. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bird and Mrs Pettitt 

 

 

 

Archery Club                   Please return to Mrs Bird & Mrs Pettitt 

 

My child ………….…………………………………………………..  in class ………….. 

would like to attend Archery Club on Wednesdays from 3.00 to 4.00. 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian     Date ….………… 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

